
A key way to support this mission statement is through designated giving to the SSC 
Educational Foundation. Designated giving allows us to contribute to causes that 

resonate with us personally. It is an opportunity to express our shared values and join 
our resources together toward creating positive change.

In 2023, the Foundation contributed over $125,000 
in support to the College including scholarships 

and food pantry purchases.

We are all working toward the Seminole State College 
mission to empower people for academic success, 

personal development, and lifelong learning. 

Please consider making a pre-tax donation through payroll deduction to benefit the Foundation. 
Together, let's demonstrate the power of collective giving and make a positive impact for our 

students.

Complete the Payroll Change form on MySSC then return it to the Business Office 
to confirm your deduction preferences to the SSC Educational Foundation. 

Login to MySSC, click the tab “Employee Info/HR," then click “Payroll Change” 
under "Human Resources Forms."
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